Why Come to a PTSA Meeting?

* Connect with other parents.

* Be the first to hear about important news and
upcoming events at school.

* Have a voice in the activities and programs the
PTSA supports.

* Learn how the students, teachers and the
community benefit from the work of the PTSA.

*  Volunteer your time at school or at home and
make a different in our school community!

CAN'T MAKE IT?

If you are unable to attend but would like more
information or to stay involved, please contact us at:

giuntamiddleschoolPTSA@gmail.com

Thank you for your support!

We generally meet by Zoom at 7 pm on the last Thursday of
the month. Please check the Giunta website calendar for
specific dates. For the Zoom link, please send an e-mail to the
address listed above. Thank you for supporting our students
and school!



